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South Florida law firm holding
seminars for community associations

A South Florida law firm will hold free seminars Tuesday and
Wednesday for community association board members.

Kaye Bender Rembaum attorneys will answer questions
submitted in advance about community associations and
discuss recent legislative changes that affect board members.

The Tuesday event lasts from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. at the South
County Civic Center, 16700 Jog Road in Delray Beach.

On Wednesday, Kaye Bender will conduct the seminar from
6:45 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. at the Herb Skolnick Community
Center, 800 S.W. 36th Ave. in Pompano Beach.

Send questions or topics for discussion to
KBRLegalSeminar@piersongrant.com or call g54-776-1999,
ext. 255.
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